
10th January ‘22

Dear Parents/Carers,

Following the success of our Autumn term Enrichment program I am delighted to once again offer our full Enrichment program at
Atlantic Academy for the Spring term.

Our Enrichment program offers pupils a chance to expand their learning beyond the realms of the classroom and focus on a range of
different activities and offers our pupils the chance to work with staff beyond their class teacher.

I have attached an overview of the enrichment activities we will be offering this term. We hope that the offerings will cater for all our
students and provide a wide and varied range of activities suitable for all interests. Following discussions with your child, please use
the link below to make choices for this term. Please note some clubs have restricted numbers and spaces will be filled through a first
come first served basis.

Enrichment Choices Form - Yrs R to 6

Our clubs run after school, Monday to Friday until 4:15pm where children can be collected from the Primary gates. We would
encourage all students, where possible, to use this opportunity to take part in Enrichment clubs and ask you to sign up though the
attached form by 4pm Thursday 13 th January. Pupils will be informed of their successful choices in a letter that will be sent home
on Friday 14th January. Enrichment Clubs will start on Monday 17th January and will run for the Spring term - finishing on Friday 29th

March.

I look forward to sharing the successes of our Enrichment groups with you all as the term progresses.

Kind Regards

Miss M Heppell
Principal
Atlantic Academy Primary

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Zva4KVN-c3RMRkABKhx4l5Bd5X1r1P1O9k1TPKFaYJY/edit#settings



